
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE!!      
 
The Pi-Ume-Sha Health Fair is quickly approaching, and we would like to 
extend a special invitation for you to join us as a vendor. We are excited to 
showcase the many resources in our community and encourage members 
towards healthier lifestyles. 
 
Mark your calendars for Wednesday, June 22, 2022 from 9:00 AM to 1:00 
PM to participate in the health fair.  The theme this year is Big Steps towards 
Legendary Health.  Please keep this in mind as you design your booth. In the 
past, we have had around 900 participants, and we are anticipating another 
great turn out this year.  
 
The main objectives for the Health Fair are: 
 Increase health awareness by providing health screenings, activities, materials, 

demonstrations, and information 
 Increase awareness of local, state, and tribal health services and resources 
 Motivate participants to make positive health behavior changes 
 
Watch for more information about registration in the coming weeks. We are 
asking vendors to bring what they need for their space as we will be setting up 
outside.  
 
If you have any questions please call Katie Russell at Community Health 
Services at 541-553-2352. We look forward to your participation at this year’s 
Health Fair! 

 
Sincerely,          
 
The Pi-Ume-Sha Health Fair Planning Committee   

 

 

 

       

 


